
CoolKid Psychology

Kim Kristen Kristel
Psychologist

PhD Candidate
Psychologist

Ed & Dev
Registrar

Psychologist
Provisional

Kailani

Immediate Availability

Therapy Dog

Referrals:
P: 9598-6178
F: 8676 1909
E Info@coolkidclinic.com.au
or via our wesbite
www.coolkidpsychology.com.au

Likes:
People
Belly Rubs
Soft Toys
Ocean Swims

35a Bluff Rd, Black Rock
Ph: 9598-6178 info@coolkidclinic.com.au



CoolKid Psychology
Services

35a Bluff Rd, Black Rock

Ph: 9598-6178 info@coolkidclinic.com.au

Therapy

Assessment

Anxiety
Depression
Anger
ADHD
LGBTQI+

Autism
ADHD
Intellectual Disability

Autism
Demand
Avoidance
Sleep Difficulties
School Avoidance

Intellectual 
Disability
Social Skills
Parenting 
Support

Dyslexia
Dyscalculia
Giftedness



ABOUT
KRISTEN

Kristen holds a Master of
Psychology (Educational &
Developmental) and is a
generally registered
psychologist completing
her registrar program for
endorsement as an
Educational and
Developmental
psychologist. 

Kristen is passionate about
supporting kids and teens
with different neurotypes.
Kristen also enjoys
assessment work and has a
variety of research and
academic experience across
a range of settings

KRISTEN KIRATZIS
 PSYCHOLOGIST

ED & DEV REGISTRAR

ADHD
Autism
Intellectual
Disability
Anger
Assessment

Parent Support
Anxiety
Depression
School Engagement
NDIS Supports

(03) 9598 - 6178

info@coolkidclinic.com.au

BOOK AN APPOINTMENT

35A Bluff Rd, Black Rock, VIC 3193
CoolKid Psychology



ABOUT
KRISTEL

Kristel is a provisional
psychologist and holds a
Masters In Professional
Psychology. Kristel is
currently completing
additional supervised
clinical practice in order
to register as a general
psychologist. 

Kristel has experience
working as a Wellbeing
Officer in Primary
Schools, and as a
Behaviour Support
Practitioner.

KRISTEL CHARAN
PROVISIONAL

PSYCHOLOGIST

ADHD
Autism
Intellectual Disability
Anger Management
NDIS Supports

LGBTQI+
Anxiety
Depression
School
Engagement

(03) 9598 - 6178

info@coolkidclinic.com.au

BOOK AN APPOINTMENT

35A Bluff Rd, Black Rock, VIC 3193

CoolKid Psychology


